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Bill Analysis 

 

SB 1217 modifies the duties of the State Board of Pharmacy by adding the requirement to ensure 

that all licensed pharmacies that ship drugs into this state comply with all manufacturer 

guidelines relating to packaging and storage of the drugs with no greater than a 12-hour 

deviation from the guidelines. 
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